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Holiday Closing

Dear Valued Distributor:

Please note that OPW Retail Fueling will be closed on Thursday, July 4th and Friday, July
5th for the Holiday weekend.  Customer Service will reopen on Monday, July 8th,
under normal operating hours.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

If you have any questions, please contact your District Manager or OPW Customer Service at
1-800-422-2525. If you would like information on our complete product line, please visit our
website at www.opwglobal.com.  Thank you for your ongoing support of OPW products.

Best regards,

Mike Bartush
Customer Service Manager
OPW Retail Fueling
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